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We received an allegation that a meeting between NSF and a contractor may have been improper 
under applicable procurement rules and regulations. After multiple interviews and extensive 
document review, we referred the matter to the Department of Justice for possible civil prosecution.  
The matter was declined. We referred our findings to NSF management for its information and 
review regarding certain of NSF’s procurement policies and procedures. 
 
Accordingly, this case is closed. 
 


